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8th May, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear 2025 Prep Families, 
 
Congratulations – your child is almost ready for primary school! 
 
I am reaching out to all families with a child starting Prep in 2025 that are zoned to Toora Primary School 
to provide information about our transition program( information on your zone can be found on 
www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au). We have been refining our transition program over the last few years, and 
we’re very proud of how our program will support your child to be fully preprared for school. I have 
attached an overview of our the program, which includes kinder visits, a pre-prep program, an 
information session, and transition day.  
 
Please feel free to contact me if you would further information about our transition program, to book a 
school tour, or if you have any questions you may have about our wonderful school. 
 
My contact details are: 
Email: luke.haustorfer@education.vic.gov.au  
School: 56 862 283 
Mobile: 0400 234 492 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
 
Luke Haustorfer 
Principal 


